
 



PPPRRRAAAYYYEEERRR   AAANNNDDD   PPPRRRAAAIIISSSEEE   
We lift up a prayer of praise for the safe arrival of 
Aaliyah Parkinsonȭs baby sister, Brandi Michelle, born 
January 8th. Congratulations to Mom ɀKeri, Dad -
Dan and little  brother Tanner Parkinson too. 

JJJUUUMMMPPP   RRROOOPPPEEE   FFFOOORRR   HHHEEEAAARRRTTT   
NCCS will be participating in the annual Jump Rope 
For Heart on Monday, February 16, 2015. This is a 
fundraiser for the Heart & Stroke Foundation.   
 

Students have the pledge envelopes. Donations can 
be made by cheque, cash or on-line. Cheques are to 
be made payable to the Heart and Stroke 
Foundation. If people wish to donate on-line, visit 
JumpRopeForHeart.ca, select BC and then find our 
school.  Check 'Agree' on the waiver and complete 
the contact details. Set up a personal fundraising 
page. 
 

Students can fundraise for prizes 
Level 1 $20 - $49 Accordion Water Bottle 
Level 2 $50 - $149 Hippity Hop Ball 
Level 3 $150 - $349 Glow in the Dark Soccer Ball 
Level 4 $350 - $499 Cobra Walkie-Talkies 
Level 5 $500+ Supercycle Clutch Bicycle 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Olson 
at school on Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday. 
Mrs. Olson, Teacher 

VVVOOOLLLUUUNNNTTTEEEEEERRR   PPPRRROOOGGGRRRAAAMMM   
It is wonderful to see how many volunteer hours 
have been put in so far! Since NCCS is a family run 
school, we could never accomplish all that we do 
without your help. Your time, talents, and service are 
greatly appreciated and add up to a lot more than 
just volunteer time! Please remember to record your 
family's hours in the blue binder just outside the 
front of the office. We will be sending a letter home 
with a total of your family's volunteer hours that will 
let you know whether you've completed your hours 
or not. There are still plenty of opportunities to serve 
here at the school. If you find you are in need of 
more volunteer time to make up the required 20 
hours, please see one of the committee chairs for 
information on how you can be involved; or check 
out the calendar for upcoming events! 
 

Colossians 3:23 "And whatever you do, do it heartily, as 
to the Lord and not to men" 
Shannon Quinn, Coordinator, Volunteer Program 

BBBOOOAAARRRDDD   CCCOOORRRNNNEEERRR   
The board would like to thank all the NCCS families 
for your patience at this time, while I take a leave to 
enjoy the soon to be arrival of our fourth child. 
Please pray for our family and the board during this 
transition. All concerns can be brought to our 
Principal as well as Vic Rhodes our Treasurer. 
 

We would like to congratulate Board Director Dan 
Parkinson and his wife Keri on the arrival of their 
latest addition to their family Brandi. 
 

The Board has just finished its annual planning 
meeting and received helpful and encouraging 
feedback from our family surveys, Thank you!  
 

I believe the Lord is continuing to bless this school 
with increase and provision. 
 

Amanda Simpson, NCCS Board Chairperson 

SSSTTTUUUDDDEEENNNTTT   CCCOOOUUUNNNCCCIIILLL   
The student council has done an appreciation tea for 
volunteers, and we are proud to have around 20 
people that came out for this event.  It was a buffet 
style tea with many treats that even the student 
council thought were delicious. There were speeches 
done by Scott Sargent, Sara Englund, Austin Lyons, 
Elias Wolff, Matthew Martin and the school principal, 
Mr. Martin.  
 

Now we are planning a casual dress day of sorts on 
Friday, January 30th. Students can wear any colour of 
clothes as long as it conforms to the previous dress 
code, not the uniforms but tank tops must be2 
fingers wide, skirts and shorts must be no shorter 
than 6 inches below the waist, midriffs cannot be 
exposed, no muscle shirts etc. These are just some 
guidelines to ensure a fun casual day. 
Austin Lyons, Student President 

SSSKKKIIIIIINNNGGG   RRREEEMMMIIINNNDDDEEERRR   

 
 

Ski dates for Grades K ɀ 3 at Hallis Lake will be the 
4th, 9th and 11th of March. 

Ski dates for Grades 4-10 at Troll 
Mountain will be the 20th , 23rd 
and 25th of  February.  Scott 
Zacharias will be coming in to 
talk to the students about the 
skiing on Tuesday, Feb 3rd  at 
1pm. 
 



MMMEEESSSSSSAAAGGGEEE   FFFRRROOOMMM   TTTHHHEEE   PPPRRRIIINNNCCCIIIPPPAAALLL   
Greetings in the Matchless Name of our Lord and 
Saviour Jesus Christ! We are really blessed to have 
ÙÏÕ ÁÓ ÐÁÒÔ ÏÆ ÏÕÒ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÃÏÍÍÕÎÉÔÙ ÁÎÄ ÐÒÁÙ 'ÏÄȭÓ 
richest blessings on you and your family.  
 

I would like to thank Mrs Angela Zieske and Pastor 
Nate Siebert for arranging and organizing our chapel 
and prayer vigil held this past Wednesday in the 
ÓÃÈÏÏÌ 'ÙÍȢ 7Å ×ÅÒÅ ÁÌÌ ÂÌÅÓÓÅÄ ÂÙ 0ÁÓÔÏÒ .ÁÔÅȭÓ 
innovative way of getting the Gospel across to our 
students and staff.  
 

We are advertising for teaching and support staff. If 
you are interested in applying or know of anyone 
who has a heart for Christian Education, please visit 
our website for more information.  
 

)ȭÍ ÁÌÓÏ ÇÌÁÄ ÔÏ ÁÎÎÏÕÎÃÅ ÔÈÁÔ -ÒÓ (ÅÁÔÈÅÒ 
Armstrong will be assisting in the Kindergarten class 
for the month of February alongside Mrs Clement.  
 

The Ready Set Learn Program will start on Monday, 
February 23rd and will run for six sessions over three 
weeks. Mrs Janet Andres will be facilitating this 
program.  

 

I was really impressed to see almost 20 students 
taking the Sign Language Class with Mrs Schmitke 
and Kyra on Tuesday during their lunch break.   
Mr. Martin , Principal 

                                            
 

Purchase your grocery cards to Extra Foods, Save-On 
and Safeway ($50 and $100) at the office.  We also 
carry Tim Horton cards in denominations of $10 and 
$25.  Every $100 purchased gives you chance to win a 
ΏΣΡ 4ÉÍ (ÏÒÔÏÎȭÓ ÇÉÆÔ ÃÁÒÄ ÁÎÄ ÅÁÒÎÓ ÍÏÎÅÙ ÔÏ×ÁÒÄÓ 
fundraising for the school. 
 

PPPIIIZZZZZZAAA   CCCOOOUUUPPPOOONNNSSS+++HHHOOOTTT   LLLUUUNNNCCCHHH   
Don't feel like cooking dinner tonight? Maybe you 
got home later than you expected? Family or close 
friends showed up unannounced and it's just about 
dinner time but you don't have enough dinner to 
feed everyone? Why not order pizza from Panago! 
For only $10 you get a coupon good for one fresh 
medium pizza of your choice. The best thing is they 
don't expire so you can grab some for dinner or pick 
up a few just to have on hand for one of those 
nights. They also make great gifts. Not only are you 
getting a pizza for a great deal, you are also 
supporting a wonderful school. So please feel free to 
stop in at the office anytime and say hi to Mrs 
Evjenth and grab some pizza coupons.  

Hot Lunches for February 
February 4th hot dogs 
February 11th booster juice  
February 18th subway  
February 27th Chili 

For any parents joining us for the winter sports day 
we will have extra hot dogs, chips  and cold and hot 
drinks available.  

Sophia Santos, Coordinator, Hot Lunch Program 
 

 The Star Award for this month goes to Myra 
Brown: For helping Mrs Moore with her books in 
class 
Kindergarten:  Jasreet Samra ɀ Manners and 
friendship. 
Grade 1-2:  Devyn Aiken - Perseverance and self-
control and Johana Ketter - voracious reader. 
Grade 3-4:  Royley Billingsley for outstanding Math 
and Spelling achievement and strong work ethic. 
Elias Wolff for demonstrating leadership qualities 
and strong academic performance. 
Grade 5-6-7: Grace Wolff for being extremely helpful 
Harrison Fillion for great effort in completing his 
schoolwork on a consistent basis. 
Grade 8-9: Caleb Wolff for his thoughtful and 
thorough prayers for those around him. 
Grade 10: Brandon Watt for being exceptionally 
organized 

NNNEEEWWWSSSLLLEEETTTTTTEEERRR   SSSUUUBBBMMMIIISSSSSSIIIOOONNNSSS   
Submissions for the newsletter are welcome and 
should be submitted to the office 
(office@nccschool.ca) by Wednesday, February 25th  
, 2015 in order to be included in the next issue. 

 

JJJAAANNNUUUAAARRRYYY   CCCHHHAAAPPPEEELLL   AAAWWWAAARRRDDDSSS 

      GGGIIIFFFTTT   CCCAAARRRDDDSSS 

Congratulations to Michelle 
Sargent for winning the January 
draw for Á ΏΣΡ 4ÉÍȭÓ ÃÁÒÄ 

mailto:office@nccschool.ca


  

Sitting down, Jesus called the Twelve and said, òAnyone who 
wants to be first must be the very last, and the servant of all.ó 

Mark 9:35 NIV 
 

                
 

         
 

NCCS student council and just a few of our fabulous volunteersȣ  Thanks so much for all that you do! 
 

   
 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?version=NIV&search=Mark%209:35
https://www.biblegateway.com/versions/index.php?action=getVersionInfo&vid=31


 


